
   

 
January 26, 2024 

 
 
 
Parents and Guardians, 

Kindergarten registration for the 2024-2025 school year is now available.  Please 
visit the District’s website and go to the “REGISTRATION” tab for all the details. 

The Middle School Talent Show is scheduled for Friday, February 2, in the Middle 
School Auditorium.  Doors will open at 6:45 p.m.  The cost is $5 for adults and $2 
for students, all proceeds benefit the Middle School Drama Club.  If you have any 
questions please contact Mrs. Ruffing at the Middle School.   

Eleventh-grade and any new students at the High School will get a physical on 
Monday, January 29. 

Senior photos will be taken on Wednesday, January 31, at the High School. 

Parents, please visit the District’s calendar on the webpage for a listing of all the 
events.   

Reminder, there will be no school for students and staff on February 19, 2024; the 
District will be observing President’s Day. 

The next two-hour early dismissal for professional development will be Friday, 
February 23. 

Please mark your calendar, the District will be remote on Tuesday, April 23, due to 
the primary election. 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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